
 

Dear Members of the Assembly, 

 

This past weekend on Sunday, November 10th we hosted the MSU Fall Policy 

Conference. The papers presented at this conference were International Students 

and Transit & Transportation. The policy authors are working diligently to 

implement the suggestions and recommendations made during the breakout 

rooms. We hope to be able to present the final papers to the SRA in the near future. 

 

I’m happy to share that we had over 30 MSU members & SRA representatives in 

attendance! Thank you to everyone how attended and participated, we greatly 

appreciate your efforts in strengthening these policies to ensure we are advocating 

for the student voice. Special thanks to Stephanie, Sambiro, Ella, Aroni, and Mohlil 

for your work in putting together and facilitating the conference.  

I hope to see everyone at the next Policy Con in March! 

 

Best, 

 

Maya Hobbs (she/her) 

Vice-President (Education) 

McMaster Students Union 

vped@msu.mcmaster.ca  

 

. 
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